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1. Introduction 

1.1 The latest financial outturn figures for discussion, as due to be presented to 
Cabinet on 21 January 2020. 

 
 

2. Action required 
 

2.1 The Committee is asked to consider the latest figures and provide feedback.  
 

 
3. Background 

 
The 2019/20 Financial Overview as at the Half Year Stage was considered by 
the Committee at its 29 October 2019 meeting  and a link to the paper for that 
discussion is here: CPSC 29 October 2019 agenda paper 
 
The minutes of that discussion can be accessed from this link - CPSC 29 
October 2019 minutes 
 

  

4. Update and Next Steps 
 

Latest Outturn figures attached. Any next steps TBC 
  
 

5 .       List of Appendices – 2019/20 Financial Overview as at the Third Quarter  

        Stage 
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